
Christina Moore 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Mr. Lafferty, 

Good afternoon, sir! 

Dylan Reingold 
Monday, December 11, 2017 1:52 PM 
'Mike@thelaffertygroup.com' 
Christina Moore; Peter D. O'Bryan 
Economic Development Council 
EDC Letter.pdf 

On November 21, 2017, I sent you the attached letter concerning your attendance at the Economic Development 
Council meetings. I have not yet heard back from you. If I do not hear back from you by the morning of December 13th, I 
will consider your silence as your resignation of your position as the real estate representative on the Economic 
Development Council and will post the vacancy. This will allow the Board time to fill the vacancy. 

Thank you very much! 

Dylan 
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